

## Senacre Wood Primary School

Mrs E Sweeney, Headteacher, Graveney Road, Maidstone Kent, ME15 8QQ Tel: 03000 658430 Email: office@senacre-wood.kent.sch.uk

26<sup>th</sup> November 2020

Dear Parent/Carers.

Unfortunately through Year 2 phonics teaching, your child has come into contact with a member of staff who has tested positive with COVID 19. As a result, they will need to self isolate, returning to school on the 8<sup>th</sup> December. This will not apply to siblings, unless you have been informed otherwise. Further to this letter, you will receive further advice regarding the self isolation of your child. Your child will be able to access their learning through Seesaw from tomorrow at 10am.

Kind regards,

Mrs Sweeney

Headteacher

## Together Everyone Achieves More